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21st March 2022

Dear Parents

SCHOOL UNIFORM

It has come to my attention that many pupils have been arriving to school and not wearing the correct uniform. As part
of our school uniform policy, we ask that the school uniform consists of:

BOYS

Royal Blue Official sweatshirt (preferably with school logo)
Black/Grey Trousers

White Cotton shirt/ polo shirt

Socks must be worn (plain black or grey)

GIRLS

Royal Blue Official Sweatshirt/Cardigan (preferably with school logo)
Black/Grey Skirt or Black/Grey Trousers

White Cotton shirt / polo shirt

Socks/ tights/shalwar (plain black, grey or white)

In summer children girls may wear a blue checked dress.

All clothing should be clearly marked with the child’s full name.
Children should not wear any scarves in school in view of their age and in the best interests of Health and Safety.
SCHOOL SHOES

School shoes must be plain black school shoes with a sensible heel, no trainers and no logos (please see the images
below). If children have a problem with their usual school shoes, they are permitted to wear other shoes on a
temporary basis. During winter months children are allowed to wear sensible plain black boots on the journey to/from
school, but must change into school shoes upon arrival to their classroom.

Our school promotes the use of practical shoes that are well maintained and reflect our commitment to smart
appearance and pride in school identity.



Physical Education Kit

PE kit for boys and girls is as follows:

White t-shirt with school logo/ White T-Shirt

Plain black/dark grey tracksuit bottoms or plain black/dark grey leggings
School jumper/school hoodie

Trainers

On their PE day, pupils will attend school in their PE kit, unless notified otherwise.

Our school promotes a smart appearance and pride in school identity, which can be shown through our school uniform.
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours faithfully

DI Melda~

Miss R Moulden
Headteacher



